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The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 441B-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Warren: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 304 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 304 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 304 would remove the sunset provision from the COVID-19 Contact Tracing Privacy 

Act.  The bill would also remove a provision regarding when rules and regulations were to be 

adopted. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Health and Environment, the bill would have no 

fiscal effect on the agency or local health departments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


